THE HEATH’S MINISTRY
January- February- March 2004

Jesus said unto her, I am the resurrection, and the life: he that believeth in me, though he were
dead, yet shall he live:
John 11:25

Dear Friends,

Greetings from North Carolina. Our favorite times of the year are Christmas and Easter.
Thankful for His birth and His RESURRECTION. The very heart of Missions centers around
this great truth. “And said unto them, Thus it is written, and thus it behoved Christ to suffer,
and to rise from the dead the third day: And that repentance and remission of sins should
be preached in his name among all nations, beginning at Jerusalem. (Luke 24:46,47)”

Thank you for your prayers and financial support. We are booking our meetings as Pastors
contact us. We will, again, be representing World Wide New Testament Baptist Missions, as
deputational secretary, recruiter, and short-term representative. This was our ministry before
going to Guam in 2000. Norma is not able to handle the long flights to Micronesia and Guam,
anymore. The Osteo-Arthritis and Osteoporosis prevents her from being able to sit very long and
especially in airline seats. Anyone with back problems can testify to the discomfort they
experience when flying. We have made Norma a comfortable bed on the back seat of our vehicle
and this is where she rests while we travel. Our hearts are still with our people in Micronesia and
Guam, but with age and the physical changes that accompany aging, we have come to the
realization that the Lord is directing our Ministry toward recruiting young people for these fields.
We HAVE NOT quit Missions; we are going into a very needful ministry. We will get into
Colleges, Christian Schools, and Churches to expose our next generation of Christian workers to
the fields that are white unto harvest.

We have, since we last wrote, been in many Churches. We have been in Winston Salem, NC,
Elizabeth City, NC, Rich Square, NC, Radford, VA, Pastor’s Fellowship, Greenville, NC,
Wilmington, NC, Candor, NC, Bensalem, PA, Farmville, NC, and Raleigh, NC. You can see that
we are staying busy.

PRAYER REQUEST

Safety as we travel.

The Building Fund needs for Lighthouse Baptist Church, Agat , Guam (Contact us)
The Building and land needs of Ohana (Family) Baptist Church, Honolulu, HI

Our Micronesian believers there in Honolulu, Guam, and Micronesia.

There is a new Pohnpeian work started in Kansas City, MO, by Mike Schell.

Pray for Norma’s health.

S

Yours in His Service,
Dalton & Norma Heath



